
From: Patsy Beffa-Negrini <pbeffa@me.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, February 17, 2021 3:05 PM 
To: PUC: <PUC@puc.nh.gov> 
Subject: DE 20-092 
 
EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the sender. 
________________________________ 
 
Dear PUC Members, 
 
As a constituent, I am emailing from Nelson, NH asking you to approve the Energy Efficiency Settlement 
Agreement. 
 
Thank you for your consideration, 
 
Patricia Beffa-Negrini 
116 Rocky Hill Road 
Nelson, NH 03457 
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